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The Willetton Basketball Association (WBA) are excited to announce to the Tigers and basketball community the contract extensions of current Zambrero Willetton Tigers NBL1 Head Coaches Adam Nener and Simon Parker for a further two seasons, effective until the end of the 2024 Coles Express NBL1 West season.

WBA CEO Mark Winnett had the following to say regarding the extensions of both Head Coaches contracts; “I’m very pleased to announce to the Tigers community that both Adam & Simon have been re-appointed as head coaches of our Zambrero Willetton Tigers Men’s and Women’s programs for a further two seasons beyond this current year, an outcome which adds a level of stability to our NBL1 programs moving forward”

“Adam & Simon have proven themselves to be quality coaches within the NBL1 system, both have immense basketball IQ and outstanding knowledge of the current and emerging Willetton juniors within our programs and the basketball landscape in general.  As a club we are very fortunate to have two strong leaders who are Willetton people thru and thru and as such, both coaches are heavily invested in the development of our Tigers players moving forward, which is critical to the future success of our NBL1 programs”

“Throughout this current season our Men’s program have had their fair share of adversity, however throughout this time Adam has continued to work thru the challengers presented in a positive manner and used this adversity to provide opportunity for young Tigers players to play at NBL1 level and the fruits of these opportunities will hopefully be seen in the years ahead. Adam was the NBL1 Coach of the Year in 2021 and we are lucky to have him leading our club’s men’s program”

“Simon continues to set the standard for local coaches in the NBL1 West women’s league, coming off the inaugural championship in 2021 and with the team in a position to challenge again this season and a strong crop of talented juniors emerging, it is a very exciting time for our women’s program and club” said Winnett. 

Coach Simon Parker made these comments in relation to his re-signing; 
“I’m honored and excited to be reappointed as the Head coach of the Women’s NBL1 program for the next two years, it’s fantastic that I can continue to work with great people and the tremendous athletes!

“We are proud of the program that we have built and the work we do to make sure that we create a pathway and have opportunity for players that develop in the Willetton Basketball system.”

“I appreciate the faith and the support the Willetton Tigers have given me and looking forward to contributing more to the strength and the success of the program in the coming years.”

Men’s Head Coach Adam Nener was equally as excited to have his tenure extended at the Tigers;
“Thank you to Willetton and the board for supporting me. To be awarded another two years at the cub is fantastic. I’m really looking forward to the next two years and to know I have the full support from Cam, Mark, Brad, and the Board goes a long way in my eyes” 
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